
DOE Fusion Energy Sciences 

Advisory Committee (FESAC) Meeting 
December 6-7, 2018 

Welcome and Opening Remarks 

Don Rej, Los Alamos National Laboratory, and  
FESAC Chair 



Announcements

In 2018, FESAC bid farewell to  

– Sigrid Close, Stanford University 

– Kristina Lynch, Dartmouth College. 

Thank you for your service! 

FESAC welcomes two members whose terms will run through 
June 2021. We look forward to your service.

– Tammy Ma, Lawrence Livermore National Laboratory

– Erik Trask, Tri Alpha Energy (TAE)Technologies

To the continuing members of FESAC, thank you for your 
continuing service!
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